
Puffin Class Home-School Communication Sheet 

Week beginning 14th December 2020 

School dinner week 1 

 

This week’s diary 
On Wednesday 16th December it is Christmas lunch day and in the afternoon we will hold a 

class Christmas party. If you are please able to bring in any donations of food (shop bought 

due to current situation please) that would be much appreciated. I will supply the drinks for 

the children. Children are welcome to bring in party clothes to change into on that day. 

Thank you. 

Mrs Palfrey and I are meeting this week to discuss the individual children and where they 

are with their learning. Any questions or concerns you might have her email address is: 

bpalfrey@pensilva.cornwall.sch.uk 

Just a reminder that Thursday 17th is the last day of term, as Friday 18th December is an 

INSET day (non-pupil day). 

Can I take this opportunity to wish you all a very merry Christmas and I hope that 2021 is a 

happy new year for you all. I have enjoyed teaching your children and will miss them all. 

Hopefully I visit again in the future.  

Homework: 

Y3 & Y4 – Mathletics activities, spellings (Mrs Halliday’s group) 

Y2 – Please practise your spellings and Maths activity (unless something different is written 

on your homework sheet). 

Monday Mrs Halliday 

Tuesday Mrs Halliday 

Wednesday  Mrs Halliday 

Mr Jones pm with Mrs Halliday 

Thursday Mrs Halliday 

 

 

Friday Mrs Halliday Upcoming dates:  

School Christmas Lunch – Wednesday 16th December 

INSET DAY (non-pupil day) – Friday 18th December 

Christmas holidays – Monday 21st – Sunday 3rd January 

Other information  

Please feel free to send me an email if you have any questions or concerns. louise@pensilva.cornwall.sch.uk 

Do not forget the school website; http://pensilva.eschools.co.uk/website for information on school events, policies and newsletters or our Facebook page; Pensilva Primary School for updates.  
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